

## HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk



Dear Parents/Carers

## **Easter Fair**

Public Health England have advised that large gatherings of people are unadvisable due to the Coronavirus and so we have made the decision to postpone the Easter Fair and will now be holding a May Fayre on the 7<sup>th</sup> May instead from 2.30-4.00pm.

The Easter Hamper raffle will still be drawn on 26<sup>th</sup> March as promised. Raffle tickets will be available from the Office up until this date.

Kind regards,

Ms S El-Janbey



## HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk



Dear Parents/Carers

## **Easter Fair**

Public Health England have advised that large gatherings of people are unadvisable due to the Coronavirus and so we have made the decision to postpone the Easter Fair and will now be holding a May Fayre on the 7<sup>th</sup> May instead from 2.30-4.00pm.

The Easter Hamper raffle will still be drawn on 26<sup>th</sup> March as promised. Raffle tickets will be available from the Office up until this date.

Kind regards,

Ms S El-Janbey